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St George’s Day…. 
 

Huge thank you to the children, staff and 
families who gave up their time on Sunday 
to support the community by singing at 
Retford’s St. George’s Day celebrations. 

 

Basketball 
 

Well done to our Year 5 basketball players who represented 
Team Thrumpton this week. We are very proud of you.   

Curriculum Development 
 

We are currently working 
across the primary schools 
within the Trust to further 
develop and enhance our  

curriculum so that our                 
curriculum is the very best 
that it can be. Teachers are 

meeting other teachers from 
the other schools to build  

relationships and share best 
practice as part of this work.  

Last week I shared with you our vision and new school rules. This week I would like to share with you our Team 
Thrumpton Traits. These are our whole school values that both children and staff 

think are important traits for all of our team to have. They replace our Star Values of 
past. These traits are encouraged and discussed in classes and assemblies and are 
displayed around school to remind us of these values and encourage us to be the 

very best we can be. 
 

The children are also very excited about the prospect of receiving a postcard home 
for recognition of 'Going the extra mile' with their behaviour, attitude or learning. 

These postcards will replace our Achievement Assembly certificates and will be 
written by staff and posted home. Children who receive these will be acknowledged 
in our Friday assembly and receive a star pin badge they can wear with pride so that 

everyone knows they have 'Gone the extra mile'.  
 

Mrs Rebecca Hurley 

WELL DONE… 
 

Congratulations to our Easter raffle    
winners!  

 

Thank you to everyone who supported  our  
raffle and egg hunt last week.  

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD                                                                                

Mrs Hurley was absolutely delighted to handout her 

special award to the  following children this week: 
 

Ava & Lilly for their excellent learning in English! 

 

 

REMINDER 

School is closed on Monday 6th May due to                           

Bank Holiday!! 



 

 

Attendance                                                                                                

The whole school attendance (without non-statutory      

pupils) for this week is  96.76% 

Any absence over 3 days will  automatically be referred for 

a Penalty Notice.                                                                       

 

                                                                                                                                                  

Class 23rd - 26th 

April  

29th April - 

3rd May 

Nursery 90.42% 91.12% 

Reception 98.58% 96.19% 

Class 1 96.21% 91.98% 

Class 2 98.16% 96.79% 

Class 3 96.19% 98.58% 

Class 4 96.21% 91.55% 

Class 5 98.10% 99.08% 

Class 6 93.84% 95.71% 

Diary Dates 
 

Below is a list of important dates for you 
to cut out & keep. 
 
 
 

Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday (School 
closed) 
 

Wb Monday 13th May - SATs week 
 

Thursday 23rd May - Polling Day (School 
closed) 
 
 

Friday 24th May - Last day of half term 
 

Monday 3rd June - School reopens 
 

Monday 3rd June - Reception/Nursery Trip 
to The Deep 
 

Tuesday 4th June to Tuesday 16th July - Y4 
Swimming 
 

Thursday 6th / Friday 7th June - Y3 Camp 
 

Wednesday 19th June - Y5/6 Trip to London 
 

Thursday 20th / Friday 21st June - Y4    
Residential 
 

Tuesday 25th June - KS2 Sports Day 
 

Wednesday 26th June - KS1 Sports Day 
 

Friday 28th June - Foundation Sports Day 
 

Wb Monday 1st July - Transition week 
 

Thursday 18th July - Achievers Assemblies  
 

Friday 19th July - Last day of summer term / 
Y6 Leavers Assembly 



 

 

 

INSET DAY 

 

Please go to the office to order a jacket potato / baguette. 

Please see below menu changes for wb Monday 6th May! 


